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PASTOR

SUNDAY
7:30am, 9:00am & 11:00am
SATURDAY (ANTICIPATORY)

4:00pm & 5:00pm 
DAILY MASS

Weekdays: 12:00pm
Saturday: 8:00am

First Friday: 8:00am

Weekdays: 11:00am–12:00pm
Thursday: 7:00–8:00pm

First Fridays: 7:30–8:00am

Thursday: 7:00–8:00pm
Saturday: 2:30–3:30pm

or By Appointment

Weekdays: 8:00am–12:00pm
& 1:00–4:00pm

(Delayed Opening on Select Tuesdays)

DEACONS



PARISH INFORMATION

ALL SOULS IS

A FAMILY
THE FATHER

RESCUES
HEALS
TRANSFORMS

& SENDS

MONDAY, APRIL 21
PARISH OFFICE, SCHOOL

& ELC CLOSED
TUESDAY, APRIL 22

Flame of Love Prayer Cenacle
10:00am–12:30pm • Jaeger Hall

St. Vincent de Paul Society
Conference Meeting

7:00–8:00pm • RE Classroom
Youth Choir Rehearsal

7:00–8:00pm • School Music Room

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 23
Women’s Sunday Readings Study

10:00–11:30am • RE Classroom
Sacred Music Choir Rehearsal

5:30–7:30pm • School Music Room
Perpetual Help Novena

6:00–7:00pm • Jaeger Hall
Knights of Columbus Meeting

7:30–9:00pm • Holy Family Center

THURSDAY, APRIL 24
Catholic Inquiry Night
6:00pm • School Library

FRIDAY, APRIL 25
All Souls All Men

6:00–7:30am • RE Classroom
PARISH OFFICE CLOSES AT 3:00PM

SATURDAY, APRIL 26
Mary’s Cenacle Prayer Group

8:30–9:30am • Conference Room

Roger Schreiner • Suzanne & Nick Ross
Barb Feaster • Amy Banovich
Mary Rita Hagan • Dave Sears

 Mary Wynn • Martie Jostes
Lila Engelbert • Donald Plomondon

Gina Shain • Gracie Jennings & Family
Rochelle Giacomozzi • Tyler Zoutte

Ann Tomsick Sabo • Olivia Francescon
Linda Manoogian • Kathy Laughlin

Randy Salyers • Danny Sheehan
 Patricia Upwood • Robert Ramirez
Dcn. Marty Wager • Gary Hebrink

Paul Vega • Anita Vega Perea
Shannon Cook • Dorothy Dropinski

Dan & Noreen Prizner • Mick Murnyack
Vanessa Ayala • Chad Burns

 Lindsay Dehoff • Olivia Dehoff
 Mark Medina • Aubrie Nuccio

 Laura Pettet • Tony Santosuosso
 

†Phoebe Alfke • †Frank Wolf Sr.
†Sam Seiller • †Shirley Martinez

†Mary Hewett • †Cherie Friederichs
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MASS INTENTIONS
FOR THIS WEEK

PLEASE KEEP THE FOLLOWING
IN YOUR PRAYERS

THE WEEK AHEADOFFICE STAFF

SACRAMENT INFO

STEWARDSHIP
BAPTISM

Please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or by email at
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.
Must attend Baptism Preparation
Class (Third Sunday of the Month
unless otherwise noted).

MARRIAGE/ANNULMENTS
Please contact Deacon Kevin
Leiner at 720.833.2708 or by email
at kleiner@allsoulscatholic.org.

SACRAMENTAL EMERGENCIES &
ANOINTING OF THE SICK

Please call the Parish Office at
303.789.0007 or 720.593.8902
when outside of business hours.

FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS
Please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or by email at
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org or
call 720.593.8902 when outside of
business hours.

SATURDAY, APRIL 19
8:30pm • For the Newly Baptized &

Confirmed

SUNDAY, APRIL 20
6:00am • †Allon Leiner

7:30am • †Douglas Hannasch
9:00am • The Parishioners of All Souls

11:00am • †Vickie Quintana

MONDAY, APRIL 21
12:00pm • For Vocations

TUESDAY, APRIL 22
8:15am • †C.B. Greer

12:00pm • †Armella Zerr

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 23
12:00pm • †Patricia Reinhardt

THURSDAY, APRIL 24
12:00pm • All Souls Parish Staff

FRIDAY, APRIL 25
12:00pm • †Mark Evevard

SATURDAY, APRIL 26
8:00am • †Esperanza Pintor

$72,022
March 2024

$82,063
March 2025

July 1, 2024–
March 31, 2025

July 1, 2023–
March 31, 2024

$781,547 $649,386

MONTHLY RECAP

FISCAL YEAR TOTAL

Give to All Souls Today!
SCAN THE QR CODE

See the Full
Parish Calendar

SCAN THE QR CODE

Christ is
Risen!
A l l e l u i a !  A l l e l u i a !



MINISTRIES & OUTREACH

ALL EVENTS MAY EXPERIENCE CHANGES IN THEIR SCHEDULED DATES, TIMES AND LOCATIONS.
FOR HELP WITH EVENT REGISTRATION, PLEASE CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE AT 303.789.0007.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Please take note of the following days that the Parish
Office will be closed this week:

Monday, April 21: Office closed all day 
Friday, April 25: Office closes at 3:00pm

Upcoming Parish Office Closures

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Congratulations!
We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Violet Davis,
who was recently baptized on April 13. Please remember to
keep Violet and her family in your prayers.

Save the Dates: Totus Tuus &
Vacation Bible School!

Attention parents: All Souls will be offering two enriching
programs for children and youth this summer! First, our
Vacation Bible School, running from June 16–20, is an
exciting opportunity for children in grades K–6 to dive into
Bible stories, crafts, and fun activities that bring faith to life.
Additionally, we will be welcoming Totus Tuus back to All
Souls the week of July 21–25. Totus Tuus is a Catholic
summer program for youth in grades 1–12 dedicated to
sharing the Gospel and promoting the Faith through
evangelization, catechesis, Christian witness, and
Eucharistic worship.
Please stay tuned for more details about both of these fun-
filled summer events, including costs and registration links.
For more information, please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.

No Senior Mass & Lunch in May
Just a quick reminder that the Senior Lunch Bunch will not
be gathering in May. We will see everyone at our next
Senior Mass & Lunch scheduled for Wednesday, June 4.

If you and your family plan on attending the
Easter Egg Hunt, please RSVP by this Friday,
April 25 by scanning the QR code to the right.
For any questions, please contact the Parish
Office at 303.789.0007. We look forward to
seeing everyone there!

We warmly invite the men and fathers of All Souls to
participate in our upcoming First Friday Devotion next
Friday, May 2. The morning will commence with
Adoration at 7:30am in Jaeger Hall, followed by
Benediction and then Mass at 8:00am. 
After Mass, join us for a short social gathering in the
hallway outside Jaeger Hall, where we will have a short
talk from a guest speaker. Coffee and donuts will be
provided. Additionally, for those men seeking to deepen
their faith, we invite you to start your morning with the All
Souls All Men group at 6:00am. Join us as we work to
establish this wonderful tradition at All Souls.

First Friday Mass & Men’s Social Gathering
FRIDAY, MAY 2

Bring the whole family for a joyous time at the annual All
Souls Easter Egg Hunt! Join us in the School Field next
Sunday, April 27 following the 11:00am Mass. We will have
two designated hunt areas for the following age groups:

Kids ages 5 & under: Beginning at 12:15pm. 
Kids ages 5 & older: Beginning at 12:30pm.

 

After the hunt, stick around for fellowship, lunch, balloon
animals, and a surprise visit from a certain special rabbit!

Easter Egg Hunt & Family Lunch
SUNDAY, APRIL 27

Saturday Morning Mass Time Change
Starting May 17, the Saturday morning Daily Mass will
take place half an hour earlier, at 7:30am. This schedule
change will be permanent and will continue after the
completion of the Church renovation.

Our upcoming Blood Drive is scheduled for next Saturday,
May 3 from 10:30am–2:30pm in the School Cafeteria.
Donors will need to enter through the west door of the new
school wing near the library, then follow the signs to the
cafeteria. Keep in mind that if you wish to donate at this
event, you must not have donated blood elsewhere at least
eight (8) weeks before May 3.

Upcoming Blood Drive
SATURDAY, MAY 3

Only one donor slot remains! To secure this
slot, please scan the QR code on the right. For
more details about our blood drive program,
please contact Bill Wagener at 303.517.8764 or
by email at wswagener@gmail.com.

The Denver Metro Council of the St. Vincent de Paul Society
is currently hiring for its Executive Director position. This
part-time role requires a solid understanding of basic
accounting, program management, and fundraising. It
presents a wonderful opportunity to earn an income while
making a difference for those in need! For more
information about the position, please contact Patrick
Hanafee, president of the Denver Metro Council, at
303.551.4348 or plhintllc@aol.com.

St. Vincent de Paul Society Job Opening

We have recently learned about a single-family residential
property adjacent to the All Souls ELC Campus that will
soon be available for sale. While the Finance Council
believes that acquiring this property could be of great
benefit to All Souls in the long run, we cannot justify
making the purchase at this time due to the Church
renovation currently taking place.
We are seeking parishioners who might be interested and
able to acquire this rental property on behalf of the school.
The intention is for All Souls to purchase the property in
two or three years, either through cash or as a gift. If you
would like to inquire about helping with this purchase,
please reach out to Fr. Rick, or contact Reed Dixon at
rwd38@outlook.com.

Property Acquisition Opportunity
 for All Souls



FROM THE SCHOOL & ELC

2025

FAITH FORMATION

STAY CONNECTED!
Sign up for Flocknote to receive important announcements and

updates from All Souls. Scan the QR Code to subscribe. 

FOLLOW US!
Facebook: All Souls Catholic Parish

Instagram: @allsoulsco

There are spots still available for the All Souls Catholic Early Learning
Center's 2025 Summer Camp! Open to children aged 3–5 who will be entering
preschool, pre-kindergarten, or kindergarten in the fall, our camp is designed to
spark young curious imaginations through a variety of activities that celebrate
diverse cultures from around the globe. With six different camp sessions to choose
from, each session will focus on a different country, with hands-on exercises
designed to educate children about the unique contributions of each nation. This is
an amazing opportunity for campers to explore new interests and develop valuable
skills for life.

The cost for each 3-day session is $227 for half-day enrollment (8:00am–1:00pm) or $275 for full-days
(8:00am–3:00pm). Families can sign up for as many sessions as they choose. A one-time non-refundable
registration fee of $50 will be assessed. Current School & ELC families can register for Summer Camp
through their FACTS account during the 2025–2026 enrollment period - no additional forms required! For
families NOT ENROLLED in the School & ELC, please scan to QR code to open a FACTS account in order to
complete the Summer Camp registration form. Come join us for an exhilarating summer journey filled
with learning, exploration, and fun!

If you're interested in discovering more about our outdoor improvement project at the school and
the various ways you can contribute, please scan the QR code on the right. You can also deliver
donations directly to the School Office. We sincerely appreciate your generous support in helping All Souls
Catholic School & Early Learning Center thrive, educate, and serve our students and community!

Are you ready to commit? Please scan the QR code to the right to learn more about the Challenge
Weekend, as well as to register. The cost for the weekend is $225 if you register by September 8; afterwards,
the costs raises to $250. Cost covers lodging, meals and all Challenge Weekend materials. Financial aid is
available to those who need it! For more information about our inaugural Fathers' Challenge Weekend,
please contact Steve Paul at 720.490.5684 or by email at SIX68Consulting@gmail.com.

Though our online auction has ended, the All Souls Catholic Home & School
Association still needs your support to reach our fundraising target! You can help
by making a personal or business donation, taking advantage of employer
matching programs, contributing through foundations and grants, or donating via
our ELC tax credit program. Your kindness will have a direct impact on our
students' lives, fostering a safer and more enriching environment for their
education and play. Every dollar contributed until the end of the school year will be
allocated entirely to the Home & School's annual budget, the Security & Technology
Funds, and most importantly, our project to enhance the School Field and upgrade
playground equipment.

Donate to the Online Roundup Fundraiser!

Please join us for our final Catholic Inquiry Night of the season on this Thursday, April 24 at 6:00pm in the School Library.
We will have a presentation on the Eucharist by Joe Hagan, followed by prayer and a Q&A session. Parishioners are
welcome to accompany those interested in learning about Catholicism. For more information, please contact Lindsey
Hanna at 720.833.2702 or lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.

Catholic Inquiry Night
THURSDAY, APRIL 24

Fathers of All Souls: Please join us the weekend of October 24–26 at Mother Cabrini Shrine for our inaugural Fathers'
Challenge Weekend! This "challenge" weekend is designed for men who often need a push to deepen their faith lives,
both for themselves and for those they lead spiritually. Join a gathering of 20–24 fathers eager to strengthen their faith
together through engaging talks, activities, and reflections led by fellow fathers, aimed at improving both faith leadership
and parenting skills. This weekend offers a chance to reflect, deepen your relationship with God, and embrace the
challenge to grow in the most important role of your life!

Fathers’ Challenge Weekend
OCTOBER 24–26


